
From: U.S. Department of Justice <usdoj@public.govdelivery.com> 
Sent : Thursday, Apri l 9, 2020 2:31 PM 
To: 
Subject: EOIR Stakeholder Update - April 9, 2020 

THE UN I TED STA'f£S 

DEPARTMENT f JUSTICE 

Due to the current national emergency, EOIR's Office of the Chief Administrative Hearing Officer (OCAHO) is 
temporarily accepting the filing of new complaints by email. Until further notice, complainants can file new complaints 
by emailing the complaint and all required attachments to CMS.OCAHO@usdoj.gov. OCAHO continues to accept new 
complaints filed by mail, in accordance with normal fi ling procedures. 
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